
Don’t jump the fire line to a non-related bottle bill – this is inappropriate use of funds.  
There is no connection between the two; look to existing and appropriate revenue stream 
for wildfire 

Why mess and a successful program that currently has no government interference?  
Oregon’s Bottle Bill has been a national success because of how it operates!  Adding a tax 
element will disrupt nonprofits and consumers.  Leave it alone and don’t undermine the 
program that has been working for many years.   

I had a personal Bottle Drop account and discontinued it to give my $$ to a specific 
nonprofit.   My 501 (c)3 relies on Bottle Drop income to serve and support my community. 
Losing their income stream from Bottle Drop would be devastating.  

Please do not restrain good efforts of nonprofits by diverting their good works and $$  
elsewhere, to an unrelated matter and outside of the intended direct community.  

Oregonians already pay a 10-cent deposit per bottle / can under the Bottle Bill.  Don’t add 
another tax / new tax, which would affect consumers as well as nonprofit organizations. 
The taxpayers of Oregon are exhausted by of additional taxation; supporters of nonprofits 
should have a say where their donations / bottles & can monies are directed. They have 
that say now – don’t take it away!    

 

 

 


